
Subject:	 Prickshaw	Dam	Leaking,	Conservation	Area	&	Bridleway	at	Prickshaw	and	Broadley	Fold		 	

Date	&	Time:	 Thursday	9th	June	2016	at	10am	

Location:	 Hollingworth	B,	Floor	1,	Number	One	Riverside	

Attendees:	 Nick	Barton,	Mark	Widdup,	Steve	Reay,	Gordon	Beverley,	John	Ashley,	Andy	Meek,	Wendy	Noakley,	Councillor	Cecile	Biant	,	John	Newcombe,		
	 	 Jo	Milton	and	Alan	Rawsterne	

CC:	 	 Denise	Madgin	and	Nicky	Marr	

We	agreed	the	following	Action	Plan:	

	 Action	 Owner	 Completion	Date	

4.1	 Replace	Restricted	Byway	signage	on	Knack’s	Lane,	at	access	point	from	Rooley	Moor	Road.	 SR	 31/07/2016	

4.2	 Liaise	with	Community	Safety	/	Greater	Manchester	Police	regarding	enforcement	of	unauthorised	use	of	the	Restricted	Byway.	 SR	 Ongoing	

4.3	 Take	proposal	for	funding	of	investigation	/	repair	works	at	Prickshaw	Dams	valve	chamber	to	Operational	Asset	Management.	 NB	 13/07/2016	

4.4	 Meeting	with	residents	to	agree	investigation	works	to	valve	chamber.	This	will	cause	a	temporary	disruption	to	water	supply,	it	
will	also	be	necessary	to	establish	which	properties	have	rights	to	the	supply	and	the	nature	of	the	supply	rights.	Seek	permission	
to	isolate	supply	and	allow	chamber	to	drain	naturally.	

JA	 30/06/2017	

4.5	 Review	existing	land	drainage	on	Knack’s	Lane	and	potential	improvements.	 GB	 31/07/2016	

4.6	 Review	byway	and	bridleway	condition	in	the	area	of	Prickshaw	and	Broadley	Fold	to	identify	potential	improvements.	 GB	 31/07/2016	

4.7	 Clear	cattle	grid	on	Knack’s	Lane	of	build-up	of	debris.	 GB	 31/07/2016	

4.8	 Bridleway	improvement	works	long	Prickshaw	Lane	at	Broadley	in	partnership	with	Lancashire	County	Council.	 GB	 31/07/2016	

4.9	 Liaise	with	Lancashire	County	Council	regarding	repairs	to	Bridleway,	with	Prickshaw	Lane	being	a	priority.	RBC	contribute	to	LCC	
to	manage	the	sections	of	the	Bridleway	that	are	in	our	area.	

GB	 Ongoing	

4.10	 Discussion	with	Spotland	and	Falinge	Ward	Elected	Members	regarding	the	use	of	s.106	contributions	to	improve	the	land	
drainage	on	the	right	of	way,	based	on	the	high	recreational	value	of	the	area.	

NB	 30/06/2016	

The	date,	time	and	location	of	the	next	meeting	is	to	be	agreed,	but	will	probably	be	towards	the	end	of	August	


